
The Parlor team would like to reach out and provide some peace of mind entailing the precautions 
we have put in place for the safety of ourselves and our clients receiving services. We have removed 
all communal items such as cups magazines and self-help coffee station items. We are more than 
happy to provide them to you upon request.  
 
Between each client we are using OPI Spa complete to provide a clean safe space for the next 
guest. Please be patient as these cleaning agents do take a few minutes to properly work. We will 
reset the area and get right you the next service as quickly and efficiently as possible. We have been 
continually cleaning other common areas such as restrooms front desk and doorknobs.  
 
We will be applying hand sanitizer to our hands and the hands of clients at the start of every service. 
This will be our temporary policy until concern has lifted. Thank you for your cooperation and we look 
forward to providing quality services to our community. 


